Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Public Employees Relations Commission
Notice of Publication of 2025-2026 Regulatory Plan

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on September 26, 2025, the Public Employees Relations Commission (PERC) published its 2025-2026 Regulatory Plan in accordance with Section 120.74(2), Florida Statutes.  The Regulatory Plan is available at PERC's website at PERC Statutes, Rules, & Regulatory Plans.
